lease address all correspordence to:
upoerintendent,
Ontarid’ Hospital School, Orillia.

Orillia, November 25, 1966,

Ontario.

Dear Mr. & Mrs. || NGN

I would 1like to acknowlsdge your letter concern-

P I am sorry that we are unable to give permission for
to go to yowr home for the Christmas Holidays.

There is a great deal of activity here at Christmas,
including a Christmas Party, complete with Santa Claus and presents for
all the children,

is in good health and, aside from needing
supervision in her activities, is progressing fairly wall.

Yours sincerely,

Physician





